
SLT Minutes 

02.06.08 
 

The meeting commenced at 4:05 in room 114. 

 

Copies of the December minutes were sent via e-mail and are available on the school website. A 

motion was made to approve the minutes. The motion passed. 

 

Old Business  

 

On behalf of the SIP committee, Dr. Seagraves provided an update on EOC scores from Fall 

testing. Biology scores are up by 14% while English 2 is down by 10% and math 1 is down by 10%. 

The overall composite is down by 2% from this same time last year. Growth projections are not in 

yet.  

 

The Climate & Culture did not have any reports.  

 

The Discipline Subcommittee reported that discipline data is up but the reporting does not 

account for repeat offenders since it is reporting incidents.  

 

New Business 

Mrs. Murray reminded teachers to follow through with tardies. We have 20-40 unexcused tardies 

each morning and there are no write-ups for these kids.  

 

The calendar for 2018-19 school year was adopted at the most recent Board meeting. The team 

questioned the starred days and raised concerns about early release days, 176 days of instruction, 

as well as the teacher start date of August 15 with so many workdays.  

 

The testing schedule for June 2018 testing was shared and approved.  

 

There is now a pre-approval needed for Grants. You can find this page on the districts website 

under grants.  

 

CTE raised questions about key fobs for entering the building. They are being processed and will 

be delivered to teachers as soon as they are ready.  

 

CTE also asked about kids moving in and out of classes. Counseling reminded staff that students 

do get 10 days to drop/add/remove classes.  

 

Parent and Student Questions / Announcements 

 

Parents would like to know the dates for freshman orientation. This will likely be August 13 or 14 

but a confirmed date will be forthcoming.  

 

https://www.gcsnc.com/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=28018&dataid=52337&FileName=2018-2019%20Traditional%20Calendar%20Final.pdf
https://gcsnccom-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/davisj4_gcsnc_com/EehgQL58QQtLvY6WhS3AhNQBkhftP6ebkL51fwpmelr09A?e=WCNFUU


Melissa Rich shared that prom is April 28at the Cadillac Garage. Graduation is June 16. Staff 

needs to attend one of the two so please put one on your calendar.  

 

The next meeting will be March 6 at 4:00 in room 114.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 4:27. 

 


